
 

 

 

Dear incoming student,  

Online Consent Workshops: opting out 

As part of Freshers’ week here at New College, incoming students will be asked to attend workshops on 
the themes of sexual consent. These events have been introduced into the Freshers’ week timetable as 
part of campaigns in the College and University to eliminate harassment and to foster an inclusive 
learning environment for all students.  

Incoming students are expected to attend these sessions, and in previous years they have been widely 
praised. Members of the C
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